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Coach,

Welcome to the 2018-2019 school year and sports seasons! I’'m writing to introduce myself and our practice as
the team physician for Shiloh High School

About me: | grew up playing tennis and soccer, and was very involved in ALTA and Junior Tournaments all over
the state. | was a Varsity Tennis Letterman for four years at Woodward Academy, and graduated summa cum
laude in 1992. | attended the University of Virginia, majoring in biology, minoring in history, and was named an
Echols Scholar during freshman year. | attained my medical degree from the Medical College of Georgia, and
from there went on to complete a pediatric residency at Vanderbilt Children’s Hospital in Nashville,

Tennessee. After finishing a Chief Resident year, | pursued a primary care sports medicine fellowship at
Vanderbilt Sports Medicine Center. While at Vanderbilt | worked with athletes of all ages, and served as team
physician for several local high schools, Belmont University Men’s soccer and Men’s and Women’s basketball,
and the Vanderbilt football squad. | am one of only about 100 physicians with residency training in pediatrics to
complete a fellowship in sports medicine and hold a Certificate of Added Qualification from the American Board
of Pediatrics.

About Next Level Sports Medicine/Pediatric Orthopaedic Associates:

We have been serving Georgia for over 20 years. We have 17 providers and 12 locations throughout Atlanta so
we always work to get your athletes seen the same or the next day! We are the largest private practice in
Georgia specializing in Pediatric Orthopaedics. We treat patients from birth to age 30 and our providers have a
comprehensive range of experience and expertise that ensures that we can provide outstanding care to athletes
in every sport!

If you have questions or concerns, we have an email address set up specifically for coaches:
coach@mypedsortho.com. Please reach out to us if you need anything.

If your athletes/parents need to schedule an appointment, please have them call 404-321-9900 and select
option 2. They should mention they are an athlete and need to be seen ASAP. If you ever have issues with this,
please email us or let me know. You are also welcome to contact me directly if you any issues or need to have an
athlete seen ASAP.

Below is my contact information if you ever need to contact me. Please call me anytime!
Thank you and best of luck this year!

Thomas Byars, MD

Pediatric Orthopaedic Associates
Next Level Sports Medicine
404-321-9900

Cell 404-808-2437
tbyars@mypedsortho.com



